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Dear Client,

As part of our ongoing efforts to provide you with the best possible trading
environment, we want to inform you of an upcoming change to our
tradeable assets.

Effective from 5th February 2024, we will exclude CFDs on UK shares
from our trading list on MT4.

These CFDs shares are the following: #31, #AstonMar, #Barclays,
#Easyjet, #GlaxoSmitK, #HSBC, #LloydsTSB, #ManGroup, #Rio
Tinto, #RollsRoyce, #Shell.

HOW THIS CHANGE AFFECTS YOU?

UK shares CFDs will no longer be available for trading as of 5th February
2024.

If you maintain any open positions on any of the above CFDs shares, we
encourage you to close them ahead of this change.

Failure to do so by 2nd February 2024 allows the Company to close any
open positions you may hold on the specific CFDs shares since the assets
will no longer be available for trading in our trading platform.

Please be advised that positions will be closed at the last available price of
the trading session of 2nd February 2024.

For more information, visit our website for more detailed information.

Should you need any assistance or have any questions, our team is always
available to help. Feel free to contact us at any time.
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Warm regards,
The FXGlobe Team.



